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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
As a busy term draws to a close, I would like to thank you all for your continued support. I would also like to thank the staff and pupils for working so hard, with enthusiasm and dedication at all times. 

Parents Evenings
Thank you to everyone who attending our on- line Parents Evenings on Tuesday and Wednesday. Nursery and Reception Parents Evening has now been rescheduled to Monday 9th May. Booking will be on line, with details to follow after the Easter break.
Easer Class Raffle and Bingo

The children and staff had a lovely day on Wednesday, playing Easter Bingo and completing a range of Easter crafts. The raffle baskets have been drawn today. Well done to all the lucky winners in each class.
Break up for Easter

School closes today at 3:15 and opens up again after Easter on Tuesday 26th April. Please note that Monday 25th April is a Training Day and school is not open to pupils on this day.
Clubs
Clubs will resume in the week beginning Monday 9th May, apart from DIGI Leaders Club which will meet on Wednesday 27th April until 4:15 pm. Letters have been given to all Digi Leaders. Children can be collected from the front visitor’s gate and will be handed over by a member of staff.
Healthy Snack Polite Reminder

Please ensure that any snacks for break time are fruit or vegetables. We have a ‘no nuts’ policy in school so please do NOT send any nut products into school. Diolch.

PE Days Summer Term
Nursery/Reception: Monday

Years One and Two: Wednesday and Thursday

Years Three and Four: Tuesday and Thursday
Years Five and Six: Monday and Thursday

Please come to school in PE kit on these days. PE kit consists of black leggings/ tracksuit bottoms/ black shorts, white t shirt and school jumper. No branded hoodies please.

Bank Holiday School Closure
Monday 2nd May

Tuesday 3rd May (Queen’s Jubilee additional closure date.)
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Pasg Hapus. 
Have a lovely Easter break. Let us hope that the weather continues to improve.
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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